
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 10th – October 16th        

Monday, 10th               - Thanksgiving Holiday – NO SCHOOL 
 
 

Tuesday, 11th          -  
 
 

Wednesday, 12th                 
   

 

-    
 

Thursday, 13th              
  
 

- Hold and Secure/Lockdown Drill  

Friday, 14th          -  
 
 

Saturday 15th        
 & Sunday 16th         

-  

 

Hello Viking families! We all hope that you enjoyed the long weekend and had a chance to be with the 

people you are thankful for. We want all our families to know that as a staff we were extremely thankful 

for, and proud of, how our students represented themselves at the East-West football game last Thursday 

evening under the lights at UNBSJ. It was an incredible display of spirit and sportsmanship both on and off 

the field and our student leaders went above and beyond to set the tone. Well done to all on a great night 

for Harbour View High School.  

I am happy to report that this year HVHS has been provided with a French Language Monitor named 

Camille Keeney. Camille is from Sherbrooke in Quebec and was hired by a national program called 

“Odyssée”. She will be working with students in French classes under the supervision of their teachers. 

Her task is to prepare fun and educational activities for the students and to teach them about Quebec’s 

culture. She will also host a French club on Tuesdays at lunch time where all the students at HVHS are 

invited to play board games and listen to Francophone music all while speaking French. A great resource 

that we encourage you to take advantage of.  

Please be sure to check out both the ASD-S Healthy Learners Nurses and NBTAP newsletters that are 

attached to this communication.  

 



 

 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Shoutout to Mr. Palmer and our Student Athletic Directors Ben Timmons, Bridget Jacobsen, Kayleigh Robson, Brooke 

Palmer, Haley Dorcas, Cole Fitzgerald, Piper Cobham, and Tilley Sprague-Hay who saw their hard work pay off with a 

phenomenal pep-rally and inaugural East-West Football game last week at UNBSJ.   

• Thank you to Mrs. Beamish and Mr. MacSween for working to get a Unified basketball program off the ground here at 

Harbour View and continuing to create opportunities for all!  

 

On the horizon…  

• School Dance – October 27th  

• Haunted House – October 28th  

• Grad Photos – October 31st & November 1st (Sign-up outside of room 321) 

• End of Quarter 1 – November 4th  

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

